
Financial Policy Regarding Payment and Insurance  

Payment is due at the time of service for self pay patients. As a courtesy to our patients with dental  
insurance, we will bill your insurance company for services that are typically covered. Most insurance  
plans have deductibles, co-pays and/or limits to coverage. Although many routine preventative services are 
covered in full, most plans pay only a portion of surgical or restorative treatment. There are too many plans 
for us to know the specifics of each one, but we are more than happy to work with you to determine your 
level of benefit. Please familiarize yourself with your plan benefits in order to avoid unexpected charges. 

At the time of service, we will expect payment for the portion of treatment not covered by insurance or  
20% of the cost if we cannot determine the benefit. Any remaining balance not covered by insurance will  
be billed directly to you. 

Our office accepts cash, check and all major credit cards. Monthly credit card payments can be arranged  
for those in need of an extended payment option.

We are always happy to answer questions regarding our financial policy.

Responsible Party Signature:

Date:

290 Baker Avenue | Concord, MA 01742 | 978.369.7771
219 Boston Post Road West | Marlboro, MA 01752 | 508.481.8161


